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Protected Zones in SMF
During shop drawing review, we noticed that we had located 
a gravity beam such that it fell in the reduced beam section 
(RBS) protected zone in the moment frame beam. The 
connection is a single-plate shear connection with bolts to 
the gravity beam and fillet welds to the moment frame beam. 
Is this acceptable?

No. Connections should not be located within the protected 
zone for a special moment frame (SMF). The concern within 
protected zones is with items that may cause discontinuities that 
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Steel Interchange is a forum to exchange useful and practical professional ideas and 
information on all phases of steel building and bridge construction. Opinions and 
suggestions are welcome on any subject covered in this magazine.

The opinions expressed in Steel Interchange do not necessarily represent an official 
position of the American Institute of Steel Construction and have not been reviewed. It is 
recognized that the design of structures is within the scope and expertise of a competent 
licensed structural engineer, architect or other licensed professional for the application of 


